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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS
BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st DECEMBER 2015

Question

Will the Minister advise members whether the Detective Superintendent from Lancashire Police who was
seconded as the Senior Investigating Officer for Operation Rectangle during 2008 and 2009 was (a) paid
any money from the States of Jersey when he left the Island after his secondment and for what purpose and
(b) state how much and for what reasons he was paid after he left the Island?

Answer

No payment has been made to the former Detective Superintendent from Lancashire Police following his
secondment to the States of Jersey Police. His salary was paid directly by the Lancashire Constabulary
which was reimbursed directly to the Force from Jersey.



